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From: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox  
Sent: Monday, 28 February 2022 12:03 PM 
To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox  
Subject: DPIE Contact Us form - Enquiry from rust Y Ref ID: 20220228115958 

      u  Y              

An email has been received from rust Y from the Department of Planning and 
Environment's Contact Us online form. 

The contact form submission details are below: 

Name: rust Y 

Email address:  

Phone number:  

Post code: 2261 

Your enquiry is about: Policy and legislation 

Enquiry details: 
DPE Submission Re: A new approach to rezonings in NSW I am a resident of Mid 
Coast and Central Coast LGA's I have read the submissions by these councils 
and will comment briefly. I note that Central Coast have some scepticism 
concerning the changes. I endorse the submission from Mid Coast Council (MCC). 
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I would raise or enforce some of the issues: 1) the issue of the notification process 
by Council and state government has been vexed for many years. I am not in 
favour of the MCC Community Engagement Strategy and more particularly the ad 
hoc or the discretion officers have in who gets notified of a proposed development. 
Can DPE address this in there broad review? 2) I do not wish to see the push for 
expediency at the risk of making poor planning decisions. 3) does not mean the 
burden of cost is passed onto the LGA ratepayer, Regards Rusty 28/2/22 
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